
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th November 2023 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Zyla 

Year 1: Oliver 

Year 2: Noah M 

Year 3: Asha 

Year 4: Ewan 

Year 5: Scarlett 

Year 6: Finley  

Y5- Centre for Life  

 

 

 

• Tuesday 21st November – Beauty and 

the Beast Christmas Panto for children 

• Wednesday 22nd November - ‘Wear What 

You Want Wednesday’ 

• Thursday 30th November - Christmas 

Fayre – 1:20pm 

• Wednesday 6th December - Y3 & Y4 

Christmas party - 1:00pm 

• Thursday 7th December - Y5 & Y6 

Christmas party - 1:00pm 

• Monday 11th December - Y1 & Y2 

Christmas party - 1:00pm 

• Tuesday 12th December - Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Methodist Church Carol Service – 1:30pm 

• Wednesday 13th December - Christmas 

Lunch 

• Wednesday 13th December - Nursery 

Christmas party – 10:00am – 1:00pm 

• Thursday 14th December - Reception 

Christmas party – 1:00pm 

• Friday 15th December - ‘Wear Something 

Festive Day’! 

• Friday 15th December - School closes for 

Christmas break. 

 

Maths Stars  
This half term, in our Celebration assemblies,  

we will be presenting certificates for maths stars.  

This certificate celebrates pupils who have completed some impressive 

maths work! 

Miss Fenn, our maths leader, will also take photos of the maths star's work 

to display in school.  

 

 

 Wear What You Want Wednesday! 

Willington Primary School, ‘Friends of School’ Christmas Fayre is being held 

on Thursday 30th November at 1:20pm. 

This year we are having a chocolate and bottle tombola, and we are asking 

for children to bring a bottle or chocolate in exchange for ‘Wear what you 

like Wednesday’ on Wednesday 22nd November. Please only donate an 

item if you are able to do so, all children are to wear non-uniform. 

 

Ofsted 
We have received our OFSTED report from our recent inspection and I am 

pleased to inform you that Willington Primary School remains a good 

school.  

We are delighted that the report recognises how keen our pupils are to 

come to our nurturing school. It highlights how proud pupils are of our 

school and how we provide the best start to pupil's education both 

academically and socially.  

The areas for improvement are ones that we had already identified and 

had begun to address.  

The report will be available on the Ofsted website next week and we will 

inform you as soon as it is published.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, Year 5 visited the Centre for Life for a Space themed day. They had an 

opportunity to explore the exhibits, carry out experiments as if they were astronauts and 

visited the planetarium.  

As ever, our pupil's behaviour was exemplary and their manners were fantastic. A great day 

was had by all including the adults!         
 


